
Hello Fellow W+H Parents, 

We hope you have had a great 
start to the school year. We 
have enjoyed meeting and 
seeing so many of you. As a 
reminder our first large event, 
The Annual Fall Fair is less than 
four weeks away and we are so 
excited to share all the fun 
things that will be happening!!

On Saturday, October 8 from 10 a.m. until 4 p.m., you will 
have the chance to enjoy:

Carnival Games  
Inflatables  
Petting Zoo
Arts and crafts
DJ playing music and dance games
Balloon artist
Henna artist
Glitter tattoo artist
Farm Fresh stand
Flower / plant stand
Basket Raffle 
50/50 Raffle 
Our annual Bakery has returned!! 
The Famous Booster Club grill 
Student run Luncheon and food
Alumni Events



Sports games - GO RAMS!
And lots more… 

 It takes many hands to make this event possible and we 
hope you can join us and donate a small amount of your 
time during the day!!

The event is also made possible by generous donations 
from our families. Our generous sponsors help cover the 
costs of all these wonderful events and attractions! We 
hope you can help us by choosing one of these levels:
$250 Game Sponsor (family or business will receive 
recognition for helping to pay for a game) 

$500 Attraction Sponsor (family or business will receive 
recognition for helping to pay for an attraction) 

$1,000 Green level Event Sponsor (Signage announcing 
your family / business name) 

$2,500 Gold level Event Sponsor  (Signage announcing 
your family / business name all around the event as well 
as online) 

All the important links are below. 

To Volunteer: Click Here

To Donate an Item for the Bakery: Click Here

To Pre-Purchase Tickets until October 6 or to 
Sponsor the Event: Click Here

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094CA8AB29A57-fall3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094ca8ab29a57-fall4
https://e.givesmart.com/events/sQT/


We truly hope each and every one of you can join us for 
the day and help in any way you can :) 

Please let us know if you 
have any questions !!

We look forward to 
seeing you there!
Sincerely, 
The WHPA Executive 
Board


